## UCLA LECTURE SERIES: YEHUDA BAUER

Professor Yehuda Bauer, one of the most pre-eminent Holocaust scholars and this years' recipient of The Israel Prize, delivered The "1939" Club Memorial Lecture commemorating Jewish resistance activities during the Second World War. The lecture was entitled "Jewish Reactions to Nazi Policies During the Holocaust." The event was co-sponsored by the UCLA Center for Jewish Studies and the American Society for Yad Vashem. The lecture was in memory of past "1939" Club Board Members: Shirley Dishman, David Klipp, Selma Steinberg and Charlotte Zelon. Prior to the lecture members of The "1939" Club had dinner with Professor Bauer at the UCLA Faculty Center. Dr. Sam Goetz, Education Chairman, was instrumental in organizing the event.